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DATE: June 12,2001 
TO: 

RE: ConfidentiaI Workpapers 

Division of Records and Reporting 
FROM: Stephanie Cater, Regulatory Analyst, Division of Competitive Services 

Staff recently completed an undocketed numbering review of Nextel Communications, Inc. 
Attached are staffs confidential workpapers from ths  review. If you have any questions, please call 
me at 41 3-6429. 

cc: Cheryl Bulecza-Banks 
Rick Wright 


